
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I’m writing to clarify our arrangements for Friday 17th December. School will close at 12:30pm on that day with students 

being released in year groups at different times. The full arrangements for the day are detailed below. All students will be 

able to have food, as normal, at Break 1. 

I also wanted to thank you for your support in what has been, at times, a turbulent Autumn term. There have been some 

wonderful achievements in all areas of the school. This week we are having a series of end of term reward assemblies to 

celebrate these successes. 

All students will return on Tuesday 4th January at the normal time of 8:35. If this changes due to changes in government 

guidance, we will contact you over the holiday period.  

Throughout the first week of school we will be conducting COVID-19 tests on those students who have consent from you. If 

you haven’t already given consent for your child to be tested and would like to do so, please click on this link 

https://forms.gle/pDVLe5sGVt4AK4Ud7 

Arrangements for Friday 17th December 

Tutor Time 8:40 – 8:55 

Period 1 8:55 – 10:10 

Period 2 10:10 – 11:25 

Break 1 11:25 – 11:55 

Tutor Time 11:55 

End of Day Y11 & Y10 – 12:10 

Y8 & Y9 – 12:20 

Y7 – 12:30 

 

I’d like to end by wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Prosperous 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Burnham 

Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/pDVLe5sGVt4AK4Ud7

